ONEIDA LICENSING

NOTICE OF TITLE
TRANSFER FEE
CHANGE

EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 1, 2023,

THE TITLE TRANSFER FEE
WILL CHANGE FROM
5164.50 T0 5214.50

This change in fee amount is to collect the
Transfer fee imposed by the Wl DOT.

For questions, please contact Oneida Licensing at
OneidaLicensing@oneidanation.org or call (920) 496-5310




